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Dear Steve,

Today is Giving Tuesday, a national day of
giving and a day to honor our donors. We
want to thank those of you who have
supported CCT in the past. We hope that
you will also consider giving today, Giving
Tuesday, and Give a Chance for Change to
men, women and children affected by
incarceration. Click here to see how your
donation made a difference this past year.

And if you have not supported CCT in the
past, we hope you would please consider
making your first gift today! As an added
incentive to give, the first $2,000 raised, towards our $5,000 goal, will be matched
dollar-for-dollar by generous CCT Board members, which means your gift will go
twice as far!

Your gift of $50, $75, $100, $250 or more will provide the necessary public
transportation, or Uber/Lyft services, so formerly incarcerated individuals and their
family members can afford transportation to access CCT programs resulting in a
Chance for Change for all. Or consider joining our new monthly ‘20 over 20’ giving
program, where you can donate $20 per month for 20 months in 2020.

Lack of transportation is often a huge barrier for our clients. Either they’re unable to
afford bus fare to get to job training and retention classes at LifeWorks!, or
transportation is too costly for an entire family to get to our monthly dinners and
enrichment activities offered through Families Doing Time.

Click here to donate today so more people can afford the transportation to benefit
from our programs!

Thank you for your past support and current consideration to give men, women and
children impacted by incarceration a Chance for Change this holiday season.
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❤ Give a Chance for Change TODAY - Giving Tuesday!
Center for Community Transitions [mclark@centerforcommunitytransitions.org]

Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2019 8:59 AM

To: Steve Johnston
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Or, mail your contribution to:

Center for Community Transitions
PO Box 33533
Charlotte, NC 28233

Sincerely,

Myra Clark
Executive Director
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